ﬂ%\;l\a Financial Aid

Info Night

HIGH SCHOOL

for Seniors

Seniors, come to the College Financial Aid Info Night at Nipomo High School, Monday,
October 17th, from 6:00- 7:00 in the NHS Library.

A financial aid expert from Hancock College, Raul Aldana, will be on hand to present infor-
mation on the financial aid process, with a special focus on completing the FAFSA, or “Free
Application for Federal Student Aid.” There are big changes to the FAFSA Application
process this year that parents should be aware of.

Parents will receive useful handouts to help them through the financial aid process and hear
information about scholarship searches.

All parents are encouraged to attend. Financial Aid is available for 4-year universities,
community colleges such as Hancock and Cuesta, as well as trade and vocational schools.

Monday, October 17, 2016
6:00 - 7:00 pm
In The NHS Library

NHS Seniors and their parents should attend!

Call 474-3300, ext. 3251 for more information.




